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prosecuting attorney’s. We currently have one deputy prosecuting
attorney highlighted in yellow that is compensated in excess of the
amount provided on the salary scale because that position supervises
the largest division that deals with the more serious offenses and
high profile cases. For your reference we also indicated in green,
current vacant pesitions, and indicated in blue are two deputy
prosecuting attorney’s who are currently on LWOP due to military
leave.

If you have any further questions or require further information,
please do not hesitate to call me at 270-7777.

Sincerely,

M.

Don S. Guzma
Acting Prosecuting Attorney
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